Remainder of the farm corner 11328, Umzumbe, Kwa-Zulu Natal, South Africa

To Nobuhle Nyirongo,

Monday, the 24° of September 2018

RE: BIRTH AND DEATH CERTIFICATE

We would like to thank you for dropping at our offices 3 copies of notice of death by traditional leader
forms on Friday the 21* of September 2018.

We are a bit confused about the details on these forms since you told us that the deceased were your
father and uncles. The details on these forms are all of children. Nevertheless, Umzumbe Mining Company
has committed to assist in the matter.

For us to proceed, we still need, as previously requested, birth and death certificates.

Since you have handed in the presented documents to Home Affairs, we are sure the certificates will be
forthcoming.

Sincerely yours

Apo Mulinga

Chief Executive Offiger
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